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Dubbo Firming Power Station has been approved 
by the NSW Department of Planning, Housing and 
Infrastructure (DPHI) and the NSW Independent 
Planning Commission (IPC). 

The State Significant Development Application 
and Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) has 
been assessed and the project has received 
development consent, which sets the conditions 
for how the project will be constructed and 
operated. 

Additionally, the Commonwealth Department of 
Climate Change, Energy and the Environment 
has determined that no additional approval is 
required under the Environment Protection and 
Biodiversity Conservation Act 1999 (EPBC Act).
 
This is a major milestone for the project and we 
are grateful to everyone who provided feedback 
and engaged with us during the consultation and 
planning phases.  
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Scan the QR code to view the 
development consent.
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Contact us

Feel free to contact us if you have any queries or comments about the project.

Indran Pillay - Senior Project Manager
Phone: 0449 807 603  
Email: info@dubbofirmingpowerstation.com.au squadronenergy.com

Preparing for construction

Electricity network connection 

Community sponsorship

We are working on building a team to deliver 
Dubbo Firming Power Station. 

As part of this process, we will develop our 
construction management plans. Once 
finalised, these plans will be shared with our 
stakeholders. 

While we prepare for construction, the project team continues to work through the approval 
process for our electricity network connection. We expect our technical studies will be completed 
by June 2024 followed by the submission of our grid connection application to the network operator 
Essential Energy.

Dubbo Firming Power Station is proud to be 
sponsoring a range of community events this year, 
including the 2024 Dubbo Stampede. 

The annual running festival will take place on 25 
August at Taronga Western Plains Zoo. Please 
visit www.dubbostampede.com.au for more 
information. We hope to see you there. 

Applications are open for community sponsorship, 
for more information and application 
form, visit www.squadronenergy.com/ 
communitysponsorship or scan the  
QR code.

http://www.squadronenergy.com
http://cwprenewables.com
http://www.dubbostampede.com.au
http://www.squadronenergy.com/communitysponsorship 
http://www.squadronenergy.com/communitysponsorship 

